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CWB Success story: Iris Gutierrez-Berrios

Iris has taken interest in worker cooperatives and the Restorative Economy since

CCL’s first Worker Cooperative workshop in July 2023. Most recently, Iris has

been participating in Coop Ed Center’s Restorative Economy training where there

are more insights about cooperative values. She says that she always learns

something new during these conversations. She hopes to implement what she has

learned into her business and her community.

Iris participating in Restorative Economy trainings


